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The next recession already has a date and time, according to a report by business insider, who has
studied the business cycle since the 1960s. Under the study, the forecasts are not for launching
campaigns on the fly since he estimates that the next recession will occur around the year 2019,
come on, certain countries may end up combining both.

The report echoes business cycles and the negative effect they have on economies.

https://naider.com/wp-content/uploads/2015/07/The-next-economic-recession-has-a-date.jpg
http://www.businessinsider.com/heres-when-the-next-recession-might-start-2015-7?utm_content=buffer5e2a7&utm_medium= social&utm_source=facebook.com&utm_campaign=buffer




There are no comments yet.


